Subiject: Tuition Due, Financial Aid Exception
Date: 4/11/18

Dear Students

A reminder that tuition is due on Monday, April 16th.

Payment can be made via your eCampus account at ecampus.scu.edu. Please review
your billing information and registration to make sure that you are enrolled in the
class(es) and externship that you selected, and that the number of units is correct. For
those students who enrolled after April 1st, your payment deadline will be later.

Do not use SAFARI to make payments.

For students in the Geneva or Oxford programs, housing payments are made via
your eCampus account as well. These are also due on April 16th.

For financial aid students, the deadline is Monday, May 21st. For non-SCU financial aid
students, a consortium agreement MUST be on file in order to have this deadline.

It is up to you to know if your financial aid will come through by May 21st. If it will
not, contact the financial aid office at SCU (lawfinancialaid@scu.edu) to setup a different
date.

If you would like to request a custom financial aid budget separate from what is
posted on our website, please email calp@scu.edu.

One more reminder about orientation next week.

On Wednesday, April 18th there will be both an in-person and online version of the
pre-departure orientation. The online version will be recorded and sent out for those
who could not make it. Expect the general orientation to take about one hour with a brief
externship orientation to follow.
o For SCU students: The orientation will be at 12:00pm Pacific in Charney 103
(Panelli Courtroom, corner room).
o For Non-SCU students: | will do a webinar style orientation. This will be at
3:00pm Pacific. More information is available below about how to log in.

Questions? First time going abroad? Give me a call - 408-551-1955 or cglp@scu.edu.

Please contact program directors for program specific information.

Please contact the financial aid office for financial aid questions - Jeff Roush,
lawfinancialaid@scu.edu, 408-554-5048

Best,


https://www.scu.edu/ecampus/
http://law.scu.edu/international/summer-abroad-financial-aid/
mailto:cglp@scu.edu
mailto:cglp@scu.edu
mailto:lawfinancialaid@scu.edu

Carly Koebel

(See below for webinar information, this will be sent out again next week as well.)

Hi there,
Carly Koebel is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: 2018 Law Study Abroad Pre-Departure Orientation
Time: Apr 18, 2018 3:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: https://scu.zoom.us/j/474524644

Or iPhone one-tap :
US: +16465588656,,474524644# or +16699006833,,474524644#
Or Telephone:
Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):
US: +1 646 558 8656 or +1 669 900 6833
Meeting ID: 474 524 644
International numbers available: https://zoom.us/u/cly35jxQn

Or an H.323/SIP room system:

H.323:
162.255.37.11 (US West)
162.255.36.11 (US East)
221.122.88.195 (China)
115.114.131.7 (India)
213.19.144.110 (EMEA)
202.177.207.158 (Australia)
209.9.211.110 (Hong Kong)
64.211.144.160 (Brazil)
69.174.57.160 (Canada)

Meeting ID: 474 524 644

SIP: 474524644@zoomcrc.com



